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To the students of CSUN:

Ten days ago, you were sent an email, in which I solicited your help in asking for your participation in our Campus Climate Survey on Sexual Violence Prevention.  If you have since completed the survey, we thank you.  If you have not yet participated, please do so now.  We will be closing out the survey in the next 48 hours, on Tuesday, April 21, 2015 and want to be sure your input is included.  Therefore, if you have not already done so, please click on the following web address to access information about the data collection and to participate in completing the survey:

http://www.ka;sdlfja;dslfkj/a;sldkjfa;dsljf/as’d;lfjkadlk;/ (actual address to be inserted)


Dianne Harrison
CSUN President


